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Dear Members,
 
Most of you will, by now, be aware of the media reports announcing the closure of the Tower Cinemas in Newcastle on the 5th December.
 
The Film Society has had a long, wonderful history with the Towers. We have been screening films for over 30 years with exceptional moments shared together over this period. 
 
Without the unwavering support of the Tower Cinemas’ manager Jack Lodge and staff Greg, Tracy and David, the Film Society would not have been able to exist.
 
The Film Society would like to thank all its members for their strong, loyal support every Sunday over all these years at the Towers. Without this support the Film Society would not exist and we would like to think we contributed to the Tower Cinemas staying open as long as it did.
 
What will happen now to the Newcastle Film Society?
 
The Film Society has always had a contingency plan should the cinema become unavailable to us.
 
The committee believes that it’s imperative that the Film Society continues to provide opportunities for a cultural diversity of films for the community, as there is no other cinema or festival that provides this type of event.
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Therefore, we are happy to announce that next year the Newcastle Film Society will be screening its program at Event Cinemas, Westfield Kotara.
 
This cinema has a seating capacity of 475 which includes wonderful seating, an incredible film screen and ease of parking. 
Whilst it lacks the uniqueness and quirkiness of the Tower Cinemas and its location, the new venue will provide a wonderful cinematic experience!
 
We will be able to continue to offer wine, food and music for our opening and closing nights or on special occasions.
 
Thanks to the Tower’s management we have one last opportunity to say goodbye together at the Tower Cinemas on Sunday 2nd December – Please join us for Wine, Cheese, Music and prizes from 6:30pm. Film to follow at 7:30pm.
 
We will keep you informed you over the next week on the details of our last film night.
 
We hope you will support us with this new direction.
 
 
The Committee    
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